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About this consultation

What is the purpose of this consultation?

The Food Standards Agency in Northern Ireland welcomes stakeholders' views on proposed
amendments to NI domestic legislation to ensure it will continue to operate once the UK has left
the EU. The legislation relates to:

food and feed safety and hygiene (including the safety aspects of food standards i.e. food
additives)
food compositional standards and
labelling (including nutrition labelling)

Who will this consultation be of interest to?

Food and animal feed businesses including manufacturers, wholesalers and retailers, and
enforcement authorities. The consultation may also be of interest to health professionals,
consumer groups and others with an interest in food and feed legislation.

Consultation pack

PDF
View Domestic legislation in NI Consultation Letter as PDF(Open in a new window) (828.91 KB)
PDF
View Domestic legislation in NI Annex B IP List as PDF(Open in a new window) (138.46 KB)

Comments and views

https://www.food.gov.uk/sites/default/files/media/document/consultation-response-amendment-of-domestic-legislation-in-northern-ireland_2.docx
https://www.food.gov.uk/sites/default/files/media/document/consultation-response-amendment-of-domestic-legislation-in-northern-ireland_2.docx
https://www.food.gov.uk/sites/default/files/media/document/proposed-amendments-to-ni-domestic-food-legislation-consultation.pdf
https://www.food.gov.uk/sites/default/files/media/document/ni-domestic-legislation-ammendments-consultation-ip-list.pdf


Please send any comments and views to:

Email: executive.support@food.gov.uk 
Tel: 028 9041 7700  

Or by post to:

c/o Executive Support Team
Food Standards Agency in NI
10a-10c Clarendon Road 
Belfast 
BT1 3BG

Publication of response summary

Within three months of a consultation ending we aim to publish a summary of responses received
and provide a link to it from this page.

You can find information on how we handle data provided in response to consultations in our
Consultations privacy notice.

Further information

This consultation has been prepared in accordance with HM Government Consultation Principles.
If an Impact Assessment has been produced, this is included in the consultation documents. If no
Impact Assessment has been provided, the reason will be given in the consultation document.
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https://www.food.gov.uk/about-us/privacy-notice-consultations
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/consultation-principles-guidance

